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Committee Charge for 2016-2017:

	
	


The Government Relations Committee is charged with reviewing federal regulations and congressional legislation that could possibly affect the nuclear medicine community as such policy issues arise. To that end, we deal with the following federal agencies:

· Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)

· Food and Drug Administration (FDA)

· Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS)

· Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)

· Department of Energy (DOE)

· Department of Transportation (DOT)

· Department of Health and Human Services (HHS)

To accomplish our goals, we lobby directly and with contractors and have established good communication and working alliances with industry partners and other professional organizations associated with nuclear medicine. This includes, but is not limited to CORAR, ACR, AMI, ASNC, and NEI.

Current Working Objectives/Goals: 
· Taking a proactive role in influencing coding coverage and payment policy for appropriate reimbursement.
Progress of Charge/Objectives/Goals to Date:

· Updated, maintained, and produced SNMMI website educational materials for the nuclear medicine community, including HOPPS and MPFS payment charts; provided news articles detailing changes and developments in coding and reimbursement sometimes in conjunction with CMS and the National Oncologic PET registry.

· Updated over 120 questions on the SNMMI website Coding Corner Q&A, including additions of Florbetaben F18 and Flutemetamol F18, G-68 DOTATATE, IDEAS, and PO Modifier. The Coding Q&A search function on the new website has been updated for more accurate searches.
· Continued to meet with industry and other stakeholders to develop a solution to the Medicare reimbursement problems faced by nuclear medicine professionals.
· The Committee continues to work with Novitas regarding an issue with Solitary Pulmonary Nodules (SPN) these denials. In the meantime, we have asked affected individuals to continue to appeal the denials promptly and reference the NCD.
